
 

 
 
 
 

Development and testing of a concept to cover costs for 
the recognition of qualifications 

Recognising foreign professional qualifications can be quite a costly endeavour. Lack 
of funds may keep well-qualified individuals from applying for credentials recognition 
or lead them to withdraw applications already made. If the recognition of credentials 
is refused, their chances on the job market are reduced. This means that their 
potential is being kept from society. 

The grants offered under this programme help those with only limited financial 
resources seek recognition of their foreign qualifications. In the pilot project, f-bb has 
developed, tested, and analysed processes and structures for implementing the 
funding project. During the trial phase, f-bb has been tasked with determining 
whether and to what extent the procedure can be converted into a regular offering. 

 

 

 


